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AGENDA


1. Welcome and apologies


2. Waverley Council Planning Review-   Proposed changes to the Local Environment Plan (LEP) and Development Control Plan (DCP) – Presentation with Q&A, George Bramis, Divisional Manager Strategic Planning, Waverley Council


3. Minutes of previous meeting and matters arising from minutes


4. Licensed premises on Bondi Road- Impact on Neighbourhood Amenity (closing hours/noise/patron behaviour)


5. Intersection of Bondi Road and Wellington St (are there any plans to make it safer?)


6. Parking concerns in Edwards St & Moore St due to surrounding street timed parking limit


7. Angle parking in Castlefield St & car share space in Miller St


8. Development applications


9. General business





THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING. ALL WELCOME





3rd Floor Waverley Council Chambers


Corner Bondi Road & Paul Street





wednesday 30 november 2011


7.30 PM - 9.30 pm





South Bondi/Watson
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WARD COUNCILLORS


Prue Cancian (Greens)


Phone 8061 7553


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:pruec@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��pruec@waverley.nsw.gov.au�


Ingrid Strewe (ALP) 


Phone 9389 7299


Email � HYPERLINK mailto:IngridS@waverley.nsw.gov.au ��ingrids@waverley.nsw.gov.au�


Tony Kay (Lib.)


Phone 9365 7707


Email tonyk@waverley.nsw.gov.au




















Waverley Planning Review- 


DCP and LEP


Council is currently undertaking the Waverley Planning Review which includes the preparation of a new comprehensive Local Environmental Plan (LEP) and a review of the current Development Control Plan (DCP). The review is in response to the NSW Governments Planning Reforms which requires all Councils in NSW to prepare a new LEP based on a standard format, known as the ‘Standard Instrument’. 


Public exhibition of the draft documents will be held during October and November 2011. All property owners and precincts will be advised of the review by way of letter and ad in the local paper and invited to view the exhibition material at Councils Customer Service Centre, Library or on Councils website and make a submission. 


A presentation will also be done at the South Bondi precinct meeting on 30 November 2011 at 7.30pm. All welcome!











Support your precinct and have your say in the community








